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15th September, 2020 

Dear parents, carers and guardians of year 6 students, 

Re: Selby High School Virtual Open Evening, Thursday 8th October, 5pm to 8pm 

Selby High School will be running a Virtual Open Evening on Thursday, 8th October, so that year 6 students and their 

families can find out all about what Selby High School has to offer. 

This exciting virtual event will give you the chance to experience all the things that would be on offer at our annual 

Open Evening: 

● “Meet” our staff and visit the different subjects 

● Have a virtual tour of the school 

● Hear from some of our students 

● See the wide range of facilities and activities that we have on offer 

● Have your questions answered during the event 

Please put the date in your diaries and further information, including how to register for the event, will be sent out 

later in the month. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to our school! 

Best wishes, 

 

Nick Hinchliffe 
Principal 
 

 

 


